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With the sad and irresponsible demise of the Australian car manufacturing industry, it is
important that Australia maintains an after-market car industry to support innovation and
maintain expertise in vehicle technologies.

The standardisation or alignment of vehicle modification legislation across all states will
facilitate the growth of the after-market car industry across Australia and allow modified
vehicles to be registered in any state without further inspections or costs.

The WESTERN AUSTRALIA PARTY supports the alignment of vehicle modification
legislation across Australia and congratulates the Four Wheel Drive associations for their
"time to align” campaign in all states and territories.
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